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Reminders Dear Parents/Carers,

Pirate Ship As we continue to plod through the winter months it has been a pleasure
to see the learning taking place around school this week:

Please can we remind everyone
that children should not be playing
on the pirate ship at the end of the
day when they are walking out of
school. We do not want any injuries!

The Reception class have enjoyed their first visit to Wool Library to further
support their love of reading books.

Year 1 children have been learning about the works of David Hockney and
recreating some of his work using watercolours.

Pickups Year 2 have been learning how to write newspaper reports to great effect.

Could we please ask that when you Year 3 have been investigating which materials are reflective through
know your child is being picked up experimentation.

by another family member or friend Year 4 have been practising and refining their balances in gymnastics
for a playdate, that you let us know. ready to put into a sequence.

This can be through Dojo, on the Year 5 have cracked long multiplication! Woop!
gate or over the phone. We cannot Year 6 have had a visit from a Maritime Engineer, talking about their role
let children leave us otherwise. and what this involves. Some high level content and questions from
Thank you. pupils...

All of this in one week is pretty impressive going! Looking forward to what
After school provision pick up next week will bring
times = :
If your child attends after school
provision can we please remind you
that they need to be picked up at or
before their session time ends.
Session 1-16.15
Session 2 - 17.30

UpcomingDates

Headlines

Thursday 30th January
Purbeck Sports Events for Years 1 & 2

Y2 & Y3 iOi STEM Junk Bot
workshops

A group of children from our Year 1 & 2 classes attended a multi-sports
event held at the Purbeck School recently. The children took part in
Thursday 1st February curling, speed bounce & ladders, extreme rock paper scissors, switch it
Reception class to Wool & weave to name a few. All run by year 10 sports leaders. Superb team
work, lots of smiles & amazing participation.

Library
Year 6 class - Live Stream for Livingstone Academy

Friday 2nd February
Year 4 Show and Tell of Stop

Our year 6 class have been treated to a live session from Sir lan

X ; Livingston, explaining how he co-founded the Games Workshop

Animation company and worked on the Dungeons and Dragons and Tomb
Raider games.
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Family Learning Southampton University STEM

LEARNING Parents, Carers and Grandparents

Adult Community Education a N D

FA2340F The Art of Maths

at Bovington Academy DAY

' SKILLS & FREE Family Learning Course for

10:30 - 16:30

Highfield Campus and
Boldrewood Innovation
Campus, Southampton

This course will allow parents and
children to explore maths concepts in /
a playful and creative way that is
more enjoyable and memorable to
support your child’s learning.

@&, SAVE THE DATE

Enrol today!

Spaces are limited so please call our friendly
Customer Services Team on: 01202 123444

Dorset studio school

Is your child in Year 5 or Year 6? Have
you secured their school place for
September 2024/25? Applications are
still open for the most successful Studio

D O rS Et School south of London. Link through

, the image to the left.
Studio School

LAND & ENVIRONMENT




